

Sent by Facsimile Transmission and Courier

April 13, 2012

All Members of City Council City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, Ontario N6B 1Z2

Dear Mayor and Councillors:

Recently, there has been considerable public discussion and speculation about my Office's role and practices relating to closed meeting complaints concerning the City of London.

I would appreciate the opportunity to attend an upcoming council meeting to answer any questions and clear up any concerns that council members may have relating to my Office's closed meeting investigations.

Yours truly,

André Marin Ombudsman of Ontario

c.c. City Clerk